
Tri-Valley Central School District
34 Moore Hill Road ( Grahamsville, New York 12740

(845) 985-2296 X 5317 Jesse Bell Maint.Superv. - Bldgs & Grnds.

January 2, 2024

Dear Parents, Guardians and School Staff,

New York State Education Law Section 409-H requires all public and non-public
elementary and secondary schools to provide written notification regarding the
use of pesticides periodically throughout the school year.

To comply with the end of winter recess notification requirement, Tri-Valley
Central School is providing the following information. No reportable pesticides
have been used.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Jesse Bell, Maintenance
Supervisor of Buildings & Grounds, 985-2296, ext. 5317.

Yours truly,

Jesse Bell
Maintenance Supervisor
Buildings & Grounds

JB/JK


